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To: Mr. Lawrence Kupfer, Executive Director/CEO

Re: VIHA Inoperable Street Light Assessment – STT/STX 
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PRESS RELEASE: For Immediate Release

September 16, 2022
Tiffany N. Curtis
Executive Administrative Assistant
Tel: 340-227-9404
tcurtis@vihousing.org
VIHA’S CENTRAL OFFICES ON ST. THOMAS and ST. CROIX 
EARLY CLOSURE DUE TO TROPICAL STORM FIONA
Due to the approach of Tropical Storm Fiona, VIHA's Central Offices and Public Housing Community Management Offices in the St. Croix and St. Thomas/St. John Districts will be closed to residents and the general public from 2:00pm today. The offices will reopen and resume its operations on Monday, September 19, 2022. 

Residents who reside in apartments with the potential of leaks due to the oncoming rains are recommended to secure their belongings as much as possible. If additional assistance is needed to secure your apartments, please contact your property manager.
Residents are urged to report any maintenance emergencies by calling (305) 447-2464 and provide the name of your housing community, building and apartment number, name of person reporting the issue, contact telephone number and description of maintenance emergency. 
Please be prepared and continue to pray for our safety during this hurricane season.
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